ANNUAL PAROCHIAL CHURCH MEETING
Parochial Church Council (PCC) 
What is the PCC?
The PCC is responsible for supporting the Rector in the running and management of the Parish.
Who is on the PCC?
The PCC consists of up to 15 elected lay members representing St Paul’s and St Nick’s. The following people are also automatically on the PCC by virtue of their office:
· The clergy of the Parish
· Those elected to represent the Parish on Deanery Synod
· The churchwardens and St Nick’s Pro-Wardens
How are PCC lay members elected?
They are elected at the Annual Parochial Church Meeting which this year is on Monday 25th April at 8pm. We appoint Churchwardens and Pro-Wardens for the next twelve months and PCC members for a three year term. Deanery Synod representatives were appointed in 2020 for a 3-year term.
To be eligible to serve on the PCC you have to:
· Be aged 16+
· Have been on the church electoral roll for at least six months
· Have received communion in the Church of England at least 3 times in the last year
What do PCC members do?
PCC members have significant responsibility for the local mission of the Church, contributing to decisions about its strategic direction and use of resources. PCCs are charities and so PCC members are also charity trustees. They therefore have to accept ultimate responsibility for directing the affairs of their PCC, ensuring that it is financially solvent and well run, and delivering its charitable outcomes. PCC members can also serve on a PCC Committee. 
How often does the PCC meet?
The PCC meets six/seven times a year. The meetings are normally held at 8pm on Mondays.
What happens at meeting?
The Agenda and supporting papers are normally circulated about 1 week in advance. The meeting is chaired by the Rector or a churchwarden. The topics on the Agenda are discussed and votes taken where formal decisions are required. Meeting minutes are taken and circulated by the PCC Secretary.
APCM 25th April 2022
This year, the APCM will take place in Church and on Zoom on Monday 25th April at 8pm
At the meeting we will need to elect or re-elect two churchwardens for St Paul’s, two pro-wardens for St Nick’s and up to six PCC members, one for 1 year and the remainder for 3 years.
If you are interested in becoming a PCC member, please speak to Lesley, Fr Richard or one of the churchwardens as soon as possible. Nomination forms will be available in April.
Please consider whether you are called to stand, and also pray for the life and work of the PCC, its effectiveness, commitment and openness to the guidance of God.
